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I strongly support HB 2005, which would help save lives by prohibiting undetectable, 

untraceable firearms which never go through a background check. Lawmakers 

should too, as this is a common sense action that increases safety and offers an 

appropriate punishment for those seeking to do harm in our community. 

 

 


